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July/August, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 
HIGHLIGHTS FROM MT. SALEM’S SUMMER THEME, THE KING’S CASTLE - The camp had a banner year in attendance this 
summer.  There were scores of campers who made life-changing decisions for Christ.  How we thank the Lord for every church 
group, families, and individuals who attended a week of camp.  (See backside for 2022 photo highlights.) 
 
REGISTER NOW FOR THE “FIRE ON THE MOUNTAIN” BIBLE CONFERENCE -  You and your family are cordially invited to 

attend the ”Fire On The Mountain" Bible Conference to be held in the beautiful Joe Boyd Tabernacle at Mt. Salem Revival 

Grounds on October 14 - 15 at 7:00 p.m..  Registration begins at 6:00 p.m..  Pastors, we want to encourage you to bring your  

church families and/or teens.  Dr. Charles Hiltibidal and Pastor David Bishop will be preaching on Soul Winning and Bible Proph-
ecy as it relates to end-time events.  After the evening service, there will be concessions and an auction to benefit the camp in the 
Conley Dining Hall. You can bring items to donate and purchase items to take home. After the auction, there will be an exciting 
teen activity with Evangelist Tim Davenport. 
 
Saturday morning, after breakfast begins the split sessions.  The men will hear Dr. Randy Taylor, and the following pastors, David 
Bishop, Bob Ross of PA, and Kristian McGee.   Mrs. Tammi Ross will be speaking at the ladies session.  The teen session will be 
conducted by Evangelist Tim Davenport, and a dramatized Bible story for the children by Brother John Elwood.  Free time begins 
at 10:30 a.m.. The Game Room will be open for all to enjoy.  Your children can have a swinging good time on our vintage play-
ground. Anyone can compete in tetherball, horseshoes, and sand volleyball. For a minimal fee, there will be a rifle range and 
skeet shooting!  Our hayrides will provide a fun fall-time for all. At noon, a delicious meal of Smoked Pork Loin and BBQ Grilled 
Chicken with all the fixins will be served.  Just the meal alone is worth the trip!  At 1:00 p.m., we will return to the Joe Boyd Taber-
nacle to hear Dr. Hiltibidal preach the closing message.  
 
The cost is $65.00 per person which includes meals and a one-night stay in the dorms. A family of three is $175.00, and addi-
tional family members are $45.00 each. A special teen group rate of five or more is $30.00 per teen.  Swiss Village Motel ac-
commodations are available at a minimal cost.  Make your reservations by phoning the camp office today at 304-873-2315.   
 
Because He lives, 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Randy E. Taylor  
President 
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